
 

 

To: Parents/ Carers of Students in Years 7 to 10 
 
Our ref: 87423105 
 
22 February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Re: Instrumental Lessons 
 
I am writing to make you aware that we currently have spaces available for instrumental lessons at 
South Hunsley School. All instrumental lessons are provided by a qualified specialist on the 
chosen instrument. I believe that learning an instrument can be an incredibly enriching experience 
for young people, and I am delighted to be able to offer this opportunity to your child. I have spaces 
available for woodwind, brass, guitar and singing. If your child is interested in learning one of these 
instruments, please let me know by emailing sam.firth@southhunsley.org.uk. In your email, please 
note your child's full name and the instrument they are interested in learning to play. 
 
The cost of receiving music tuition lessons delivered by the Schools’ Music Service continues to be 
heavily subsidised by South Hunsley School. This means that we can offer the lessons at a cost of 
£60 per term, lessons will work out £6 per lesson, considerably cheaper than private tuition and we 
are still amongst the cheapest in the East Riding. Payment for each term must be received in 
advance of the start of the term. 
 
Please also keep in mind that spaces for instruments will go quickly and we operate on a first come 
first serve basis. If you would like further information on how to sign up your child for instrumental 
lessons, please do not hesitate to email me. I would be happy to answer any questions you may 
have. 
 
Thank you for your time, and I look forward to hearing back from you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Sam Firth 
Subject Leader of Music 
 
 


